
As the cold weather spreads upon us, that hasn’t deterred us from
learning inside and outside of the classroom this week. Additionally to

have our first parent consultation of the year, it was wonderful to see so
many of you. We had an amazing 80% attendance from our families and
all the staff thank you for the wonderful comments left in our comment
box. Finally, it was great to see everyone dressed for Children in Need.

Well Done everyone for a great effort.

Learning focus
From Nursery to Year 6, our Computing lessons are thriving.
Even our youngest, in Nursery and Reception, engage in role-
play with phones and cameras. Children in Reception explore

touch technology and basic programs. Year 1 children are
mastering computer skills, while Year 2 dive into algorithms.

Years 3/4 explore computer mechanics with Google Slides
development as a focus, and Years 5/6 create video games with

Scratch. KS1's Computing Club excels with iPads for virtual
storybooks. Beyond school, we explore Computing in texts,

music, films, and social media. For those of you who haven't yet
seen, William Stockton also now has a Facebook page.

#ComputingatWS

Dates and Notices
24th November - Whole School - Stay and Maths - all parents
invited
12th December - Reception Christmas performances 9:30 and
2pm 
13th December - Christmas dinner
14th December -  Y1/2 Christmas performances 9:30 and 2pm
15th December - Nursery Christmas singing and activities am
15th December -  Y1 - 6 trip to Pantomime at Civic Hall
19th December - KS2 Carol Concert 9:30 and 2pm
21st December - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1PM

Number Smart Clayton Price

Self Smart Lacey Goodwin

People Smart Diyenka Nakath Ralalage

Art Smart Luna Gough

Body Smart Piotr Nowicki

Music Smart Logan Smith

Nature Smart EllaRose-Mcquillan3

Word Smart Tommy Yarwood

Smart Learner Harry Todd 

Class Percentage

RD & RG 97%

2B 98%

3/4M & 3/4D 94%

5/6C 96%

Attendance
Winners
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Attendance WOW!

Well done to Grayson Barnes

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

Thank you to all o
ur

parents and carers who

atte
nded our parents

evening.  W
e had a great

turn out w
ith

 80% of our

parents and carers

atte
nding

Thank you for all thechildren taking partin raising money forChildren in Need 

Please be aware you need to telephone school before 8:50 to report your child’s absence, and every day thereafter with an update.
Failure to do so may result in a visit from the pastoral team and your child’s absence will be recorded as unauthorised. 

SMART Awards

Year 6 had a great trip

to Crucial Crew to

learn about being safe.

Remember Stay andMaths Friday 24thNovember 9am -9:30amAll parents invited.
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